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Greetings to the working men and working women, and to the administrative, political and technical chiefs of the
works on the occasion of the completion of the building and inauguration of the Giant Automobile Works!

Hearty congratulations to the men and women shock brigaders of the Automobile Works Project, who bore the
brunt of the construction work!

Our thanks to the foreign workers, technicians and engineers who rendered assistance to the working class of the
Soviet Union in building, assembling and inaugurating the works!

Congratulations on your victory, comrades!

Let us hope that the Automobile Works will succeed in swiftly and completely overcoming the difficulties of
mastering and developing the process of production, the difficulties of fulfilling the production programme.

Let us hope that the Automobile Works will soon be able to supply the country with thousands and scores of
thousands of cars and lorries, which are as essential to our national economy as air and water.

Forward to new victories!

J. Stalin

Pravda, No. 2, January 2, 1932
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